
The Board has received Notice of the following license applications: 

 

June 2025 Applications 

 

NYC TAXI & LIMOUSINE MATTERS 

 

New Applications 

 
All Queens Car & Limousine Inc. applicant applying the renewal of their base station license at 

46-17 Vernon Boulevard, LIC, NY 

 

We invite comments from the community regarding any of the applications.  If you have 

any such comments or questions, please call Community Board 2 at (718) 533-8773 or 

email at qn02@cb.nyc.gov 

 

mailto:qn02@cb.nyc.gov

